Telephone: 0114 234 1304

Email: enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk



Chair of Governors: Mr D Higgens Headteacher: Mrs H Wright Assistant Headteacher: Mr J Dahlin Assistant Headteacher: Mrs E Bunting

'Excellence for every child, every day'

Friday 26th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers.

Please find below information regarding Young Voices 2026. If you have any questions about choir, please either speak to either Mrs Oates, Mrs Misiukanis or a member of the office team.

Timings

Our school is booked to participate in Young Voices on Friday 30th January 2026. On the day, the children will have lunch at school and then be taken by coach to the Sheffield Arena. The timetable will then be;

2:00-5:00pm - rehearsal

5:00pm - children eat a packed tea (provided by parent/carer) with school staff

6:30pm - children return to their seats

7:00-8:45pm - concert

At the end of the concert, schools must remain seated until the arena is clear. Young Voices recommend that all children return to their coaches and then return to school ready to be collected by parents/carers. As per these recommendations, we will transport all pupils back to school after the completion of the YV performance. We do understand that this may slightly inconvenient (as many of you will already be at the venue) but after reviewing risk assessments and looking at the safeguarding aspect, this is in the best interest of your child. The coach cost is to be covered by school so no payment will be required. The pick-up time will be confirmed closer to the time.

Clothing

Children can either wear the branded Young Voices t-shirts or a **plain white** top and dark trousers/skirt. Only VY torches are allowed in the arena, no other torch/flashing light will be allowed.















Morley Street Sheffield S6 2PL

Telephone: 0114 234 1304

Email: enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk

Chair of Governors: Mr D Higgens Headteacher: Mrs H Wright Assistant Headteacher: Mr J Dahlin Assistant Headteacher: Mrs E Bunting

Website and Lyrics

There are also lots of **resources online** at <u>www.youngvoices.co.uk</u>. You need to set up an account before you can access the site. Please speak to either Mrs Oates or Mrs M if you need help getting onto the 'Music Room' area of the website. You can also access all the YV songs on Spotify (there is a direct link on the parent area on the website).

We do require a completed permission slip for every child attending Young Voices. Please complete and return the permission slip below by Friday 4th October 2026. Please include a contact number that can be used should there be a travel delay.

Many thanks for your ongoing support,

Mrs Misiukanis and Mrs Oates

□ I give permission for my child in class to attend Young Voice 2026.	
I am aware that my child will be brought back to school after the performance and that they must be collected from the school gates. I have included my contact phone number below.	
Signed:	(Parent/Carer)
Printed:	(Parent/Carer)
Contact phone number:	
Date:	













